
Honoring Our Korean War Veterans 
A Certificate of Honor & Peace Medal Ceremony  

Hosted by the 

Consulate General of the Republic of Korea in Atlanta   
and the 

Georgia Department of Veterans Service 
at the 

National Infantry Museum and Soldier Center (Heritage Hall) 

1775 Legacy Way, Columbus (31903) 

Saturday, August 3, 2019, 11:00 A.M. 
 

The Consulate General of the Republic of Korea in Atlanta and the Georgia Department of Veterans Service are 

partnering to say “Thank You” to Korean War Veterans for their honorable military service and personal 

sacrifice by hosting a special medal and certificate ceremony. This event will involve the presentation of the 

Republic of Korea’s Ambassador for Peace Medal and Georgia’s Korean War Veteran Certificate of Honor. Every 

Georgia veteran with honorable service during the Korean War (June 25, 1950 to July 27, 1953) is eligible to 

receive this certificate and peace medal lapel pin (This includes veterans with service in-country and those who 

were stationed elsewhere in other capacities).  It is also available for veterans who participated in the United 

Nations Peacekeeping Operations through the end of 1955.  The Ambassador for Peace Medal began to be 

presented to veterans as a special memento for those American veterans who returned to Republic of Korea 

through the “Revisit Program.” The honor was expanded to veterans who have been unable to participate.  The 

State’s Certificate of Honor is personalized with the Korean War veteran’s name, rank, branch of service, and 

dates of service printed over the Seal of the State of Georgia and includes the official Korean War logo. These 

certificates are signed by Governor Brian Kemp and GDVS Commissioner Mike Roby. 
 

A luncheon will be hosted by the Consulate General of the Republic of Korea in Atlanta after the ceremony. 

Interested in Attending?  
Here’s What We Need from You: 

Name (as you wish it read): ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________     Phone: ________________________________________ 

Branch of Service: _________________________________________  Rank: _________________________________________ 

Dates of Service: ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Including you, how many family members will attend the luncheon? ________________________________ 

Now, MAIL a copy of this flyer and your “214” to: 

GA Dept. of Veterans Service (Columbus Certificates), 2 MLK Jr. Drive SE, Atlanta, GA 30334 

OR 

EMAIL this flyer and your “214” to bzeringue@vs.state.ga.us 

OR 

FAX this flyer and your “214” to (404) 656-7006 

DEADLINE to RSVP: Friday, July 19, 2019 

 For more information about this event call GDVS Public Information at 404-656-5933 


